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Spotlight on the Student Government Association 
 

 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                     
 

 
Megan Whitworth and the Student Government 

Association (SGA) Officers 

   

   

 

 

Student Government Association (SGA) 

membership is open to all students from any 

program. Membership is based on good 

academic standing, leadership skills, and 

organizational ability. The Student Government 

officers include a president, vice president, 

secretary, parliamentarian, and historian. 

The SGA plans college-wide activities and fund-

raising opportunities each year.  SGA officers 

and club members make all decisions on how 

student activity funds are spent. These funds 

regularly go to increasing LTC students’ 

opportunities to attend conferences, participate 

in field trips, multiple opportunities for free 

tutoring for various LTC courses, food and 

giveaways for various workshops, club meetings 

and events, as well as creating a better campus 

environment by purchasing needed and 

requested items to make each of our campus 

locations better. 

Contact the SGA Advisors for more information: 

Megan Whitworth at 

mwhitworth@laniertech.edu 770-533-7026 or 

Allison Haynes at ahaynes@laniertech.edu 770-

533-7003. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SGA Funds Barrow Campus SSC 

We are very proud of our "new" Student 

Success Center.  Students on the Barrow 

Campus no longer need to share space with the 

Testing Lab, and this dedicated space offers 

students the ability to work one-on-one with 

tutors in a comfortable, secure environment.  

Thank you to Susan Baker, Loren Armour, LTC 

Interior students, and the SGA for making this 

happen. 

~ Chip Reynolds: Barrow Campus Dean 

 

Barrow Campus 

Students Enjoying Their 

New SSC Study Space 



 
Pi Day is Right Around the Corner! 

 
 

 
 
 
 

              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LTC Student Success Center Online Spring Schedule 
tutoring.laniertech.edu 

Anatomy & Physiology Tuesday - Thursday 9:00am – 4:00pm 

Biology Monday/Wednesday 1:00pm – 6:00pm 

Chemistry 
Monday/Wednesday 12:00pm – 6:00pm 

Tuesday/Thursday 2:00pm – 4:00pm 

Economics Monday/Wednesday 2:00pm - 3:00pm 

Math 
Monday - Thursday 11:00am – 9:00pm 

Saturday 10:00am – 2:00pm 

Physics 
Monday/Wednesday 12:00pm – 2:00pm 

Tuesday/Thursday 2:00pm – 4:00pm 

Psychology Tuesday/Thursday 11:30am – 12:45pm 

Statistics 
Thursday 

9:00am -2:00pm 

6:00pm - 9:00pm 

Saturday 10:00am – 2:00pm 

Writing 
Monday - Thursday 11:00am – 9:00pm 

Saturday 10:00am – 2:00pm 

Library Monday, Tuesday, Thursday 8:30am – 4:00pm 

  Wednesday 12:30pm - 4:00pm 

Face to face appointments are also available to schedule at https://www.tutoring.laniertech.edu or 
feel free to walk into any SSC. 

 

For more information, contact Susan Baker, QEP Director at: 
sbaker2@laniertech.edu or https://www.laniertech.edu/quality-enhancement-plan-qep/ 

Lanier Technical College is an Equal Opportunity Institution. 
  

 

 

As always, the Student Success Center is 

excited for the arrival of Pi Day on March 

14! Stop by for some snack pies and get 

some help with your courses, too! 

https://www.laniertech.edu/quality-enhancement-plan-qep/

